From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov

Sent: Sunday, March 01, 2009 1:16 PM I-A

To: JGO Testimony TE
Cc: babsonb001@hawaii.rr.com

Subject: Testimony for SB1036 on 3/2/2009 10:00:00 AM

Testimony for JGO 3/2/2009 10:00:00 AM SB1036

Conference room: 016

Testifier position: oppose

Testifier will be present: No

Submitted by: Bob Babson

Organization: Individual

Address: 3371 Keha Drive Kihei, HI 96753
Phone: 808 874-1166

E-mail: babsonb@@l@hawaii.rr.com
Submitted on: 3/1/2009

Comments:

This bill amounts to nothing more than a statute of limitations of 3@ days - which is absurd.
No government agency should be so protected. The office of elections operates in great
secrecy. Their RFP's are secretly created. It can be months before the public even knows
what they are doing. If a fraud or crime been committed, then it must be investigated like
all other frauds and crimes. It shouldn't to tossed out because of a 30 day statute of
limitations. Please vote no on this bill.



